
Greenville County Animal Care 
 

Helping People Help Animals 
 

 
 
 
 
Date: March 9, 2017 
 
From: Shelly Simmons, CAWA 

Division Manager for Animal Care 
 

To: Ruth Parris 
 Budget Director 
CC: Paula Gucker 
 Assistant County Administrator for Community Planning, Development 

and Public Works 
 
Re: ASPCA $500 Scholarship to attend a Shelter Medicine Conference 
 
 
Greenville County Animal Care has requested $500 in grant funding from the 
ASPCA to send one employee to the ASPCA Cornell Maddie’s Shelter Medicine 
Conference at Cornell University July 28-30, 2017.   The grant also includes free 
registration to the conference.  The funds will be used to offset travel costs for 
the conference attendee. 
 
 
This grant funding request does not require a matching grant from the County. 
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